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To whom it may concern:

I am reaching out to you on behalf of League of United Latin American Citizens
Council #5285. LULAC has focused heavily on education, civil rights, health, and
employment for Hispanics all over the United States. LULAC Councils and LULAC
National Education Service Centers provide approximately a million dollars in
scholarships to students each year. With the help of companies like yours, our local
LULAC Council #5285 has awarded over $220,000 in scholarships to youth in the
Quad Cities in the last nine years.

This year 32 local students will be awarded a scholarship to help cover expenses
to continue higher education. This is made possible because of sponsors like you.

It is with this in mind that we approach you seeking a donation to use at our
event in our efforts to raise money for next year’s scholarships. The LULAC
5285 Parade/Fiesta will be on Sunday, September 15th, 2024. It is an opportunity
for our local communities to unite and celebrate our Hispanic culture, music, and
food. We invite you to be a part of it.

I have attached the sponsorship information. Should you have any questions or
comments please feel free to contact me at lulacmoline5285@gmail.com..

Respecttully,

Fatricia Perea

Parade/Fiesta Committee
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